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Craft 

Amazing craft by our very talented children. 

 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to the lovely families that have donated toys to our club.  As 

you can see the children are really enjoying playing with them. 

 

 

Wise Owls love’s 

celebrating your 

achievements.   

Fish level 3 of  th
e 

GUST SWIM
MING  

SCHOOL AWARD 

SCHEME 

THE BIG FRIENDLY 
SUMMER READING 
CHALLENGE 2016 

W
OW

! 

SUPER! 

Polite Reminders 

Please help us keep your club organised and safe! 

 Mobile phones must not be used on the premises. 

 We ask all parents and carers to remain in the reception area, 

we will assist at drop off/collection. 

 Remember to sign your child out on collection. 

 To use a booking form at the beginning of the term. 

LOOK OUT! 

Booking forms/programme will be avail-

able soon for the half term.  You will also 

be able to download both from our website 

at www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk. 

Chinese New Year 

We will be celebrating Chinese New 

Year this month through craft/messy 

play and enjoying some samples of 

food and sauces at snack time. 

Amazing! 
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Keep the jokes coming, because we LOVE them!!  

Q. What do you call a donkey 

with three legs?  

A. Wonky! 

Q. What do you call a 

dinosaur playing hide 

and seek? 

A. Doyouthinkhesawus  

Q. What do you call a daddy 

balloon that can disappear? 

A. Pops! 


